
Colebridge Committee Meeting: Thursday 29th August 2019 – Key points for members.

1. Colebridge has been successful in achieving the Clubmark Accreditation for the next 
two years. The TTE representative who visited the club was pleased with the 
progress and improvements the club has made in recent years.

2. The committee are in the process of acquiring various quotations for improvements 
to the roof, in order to prevent future leaks. This is quite a time consuming process, 
gaining different quotes for varying services; however this is a priority for the club.
 

3. Colebridge have entered 14 teams across 4 different winter leagues, including 
Bromsgrove & Redditch, Birmingham, Stratford and Leamington. Please look out for 
fixtures over the next few weeks, as soon as they are received, players will be 
informed.
 

4. There is a TTE Regional Conference on Sunday 6th October at Aston Villa Football 
Club. If anyone is interested in attending, please sign up via the TTE link…

https://tabletennisengland.co.uk/news/featured-news/book-your-place-at-villa-park/

5. Ian Scott (Coaching Officer and Youth Leader) is looking to organise some Adult 
Training / Coaching sessions. Please look out for further information over the next 
month.

6. The club have entered two teams into the Women’s British League for the 2019-20 
season. The teams have transferred from Burton Uxbridge, and include three current 
Colebridge members, as well as five new members (two further Warwickshire 
players). All players are looking forward to representing Colebridge in the 
forthcoming season.

Finally, should anyone wish to feedback any information to the committee, please feel free to 
contact any of the committee members accordingly (our details are on display on the club 
noticeboard).

Thank you.


